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It has been yet another great week in school. You can see some of our highlights on this newsletter. One of our successes this 
term has been the opening of our wrap-around care, The Hive. Children have been enjoying a chance to play and have     
breakfast before school and then make the most of our school grounds after school. The team which runs The Hive would like 
to invite you to pop in to their open event on Wednesday 6th April at school pick up time to see what they have on offer.         
We would also like to thank you for your generosity on Comic Relief Day—you raised over £350 which is a wonderful amount 
and will make a real difference to the lives of those supported by the charity. Attached with this newsletter is: next year’s 
term dates and some flyers about Premier Sport sessions in the Easter holidays 

THE HIVE OPEN EVENT               WEDNESDAY 6th APRIL              AT THE END OF THE SCHOOL DAY             PLEASE DO POP IN    
See page 3 for other dates, including term dates and events. 

Andy Seed (author) visit:   

The whole school enjoyed time listening to Andy speak about how and why he became an author and the amazing opportuni-

ties he’s had in that career. He talked about the books and where he found his    

inspiration. He gave out prizes of ‘moustaches on pencils’ for great answers! The 

excitement of getting a book signed by its author was evident at lunchtime. 

 

PTA News: 

The PTA has absolutely amazing news to share. We raised a staggering £3990 from our 
wonderful fireworks event. Thank you to every single one of you who donated, shared, 
attended, helped and supported us with the evening. For our Easter fundraising event this 
year we are going to be sending out spring boxes, the details and boxes will follow next 
week but here is a sneak peek of one decorated by Mrs Villiers. We are looking forward to 
lots more face to face community events coming up in the near future. If you would like to 
be a member of our brilliant PTA please attend the next meeting if you can make it. 
The next PTA meeting will be held on Thursday 5th May 3:15pm in school.  

Y2 trip to Arundel Castle:  Just back from their great day at Arundel, here are some photos ‘hot off the press’! 
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Y5 Art: 

Despite the sudden change in weather, the children in year five have been thinking about spring – sketching and painting 

daffodils. Aren’t they amazing? 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 puppets: 
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2021—2022 Term Dates: 

INSET DAY:  27th May 2022 

25.4.22 First day of summer term                                      30.5.22 — 3.6.22       half term                     21.7.22    Last day of term 

Full details of term dates for 2022/2023 are attached with this newsletter.  

Children return to school on MONDAY 5th SEPTEMBER 2022 

Here are some key dates which are coming up: 

Monday 4th April            Year 4 Egyptian Day 

Wednesday 6th April    Year 5 Ancient Greek Day 

Thursday 7th April   Year 3 trip to Fishbourne Roman Palace 

Friday 8th April   Last day of term 

Monday 25th April   First day of term 

Monday 2nd May   Bank Holiday 

Thursday 5th May    PTA meeting 3:15pm 

Monday 9th—Thursday 12th May  Year 6 SATS week 

Wednesday 25th May  Class photos 

 


